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H.R. 4700
A bill to grant the consent of the Congress to the 

Kansas and Missouri Metropolitan Culture District Compact

As ordered reported by the House Committee on the Judiciary on July 19, 2000

H.R. 4700  would give Congressional consent to the Kansas and Missouri Metropolitan
Culture District Compact entered into by Kansas and Missouri.  A similar agreement was
approved by the Congress in 1994 but that agreement will end in 2001.  Enacting H.R. 4700
would enable certain counties in the two states to continue to apply a local sales tax to fund
historical preservation activities within the district.  Enacting the resolution would result in
no cost to the federal government.  Because enactment of H.R. 4700 would not affect direct
spending or receipts, pay-as-you-go procedures would not apply.  The bill contains no
intergovernmental or private-sector mandates as defined in the Unfunded Mandates Reform
Act and would impose no costs on state, local, or tribal governments.

The CBO staff contact for this estimate is Lanette J. Keith.  This estimate was approved by
Peter H. Fontaine, Deputy Assistant Director for Budget Analysis.


